
The	Lawrence	Police	Department	responded	to	your	request	for	records	as
follows:

	

Good	Morning,

								The	Lawrence	Police	Department	has	no	responsive	documents	for
this	request.

	

Lawrence,	MA	Police	Dept.

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		
Sent:	Friday,	February	21,	2020	1:41	PM
To:	William	J.	Maloney	
Subject:	RE:	2020-FOIA-21	FACIAL	RECOGNITION	INFO	RESPONSE

	

Thank	you!	Did	you	forward	it	to	the	police	department?

	

Best,

Emiliano

-----

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

Technology	for	Liberty	Policy	Counsel

	

	

From:	William	J.	Maloney	[mailto:WMaloney@CITYOFLAWRENCE.COM]	
Sent:	Friday,	February	21,	2020	1:30	PM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>
Subject:	RE:	2020-FOIA-21	FACIAL	RECOGNITION	INFO	RESPONSE

	

Mr.	Falcon-Morano	–	I	rely	upon	any	City	Department	to	provide	their
responses	to	record	requests.

	

The	only	information	I	am	aware	of	as	City	Clerk/ROA	is	the
ordinance/regulation	that	was	sent	and	the	attendant	City	Council
Minutes.

From William	J.	Maloney	<WMaloney@CITYOFLAWRENCE.COM>
Subject RE:	2020-FOIA-21	FACIAL	RECOGNITION	INFO	RESPONSE

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Fri,	21	Feb	2020	19:03:59	+0000



	

Bill	Maloney

City	Clerk

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>	
Sent:	Friday,	February	21,	2020	1:25	PM
To:	William	J.	Maloney		>
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare		>
Subject:	RE:	2020-FOIA-21	FACIAL	RECOGNITION	INFO	RESPONSE

	

CAUTION:	This	email	originated	from	outside	of	the	organization.	Do	not
click	links,	open	attachments	or	respond	to	this	email	unless	you
recognize	the	sender	and	know	the	content	is	safe.

	

Thank	you	for	the	email.

	

Did	you	check	to	see	if	there	were	any	solicitations	sent	by	these
companies	to	any	member	of	the	police	department?

	

Thank	you!

	

Best,

Emiliano

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

Policy	Counsel

Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

Website
3JY92ZRqL7RPzy_7yBljz3KUzd0EBq90UcBYT5zmwjidAFwYez06MqVc9iv_ydZbxkeGCrVc
M1oM-NcF3TKIDh2NEMA3pJQvgFYu_FGyA,,&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,66hSD8sYltM4KpGJok-j7LsI_j62j_Yqx5c5m63edF2YIkxmd5E37y1Tk2AFNm
aDev_Dn-SH2CtWWvURbY0LjHuqgvXuVuieYI1bdPKhdtdFkCqVjPJJOxGwzBs,&typo=1>
|	Facebook			|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
		



	

	

From:	William	J.	Maloney	[mailto:WMaloney@CITYOFLAWRENCE.COM]	
Sent:	Thursday,	February	20,	2020	4:09	PM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>
Subject:	FW:	2020-FOIA-21	FACIAL	RECOGNITION	INFO	RESPONSE

	

IN	Re:		2020-FOIA-21	-	RESPONSE

	

	

The	Lawrence	Police	Department	responded	to	your	request	for	records	as
follows:

	

Good	Morning,

								The	Lawrence	Police	Department	has	no	responsive	documents	for
this	request.

	

Lawrence,	MA	Police	Dept.

	

In	further	response,	the	City	Clerk	is	forwarding	a	copy	of	the
ordinance/regulation	approved	by	the	City	Council	concerning
surveillance	technology	and	the	minutes	of	the	sessions	in	which
document	133/2018	was	considered.

	

The	full	year	of	2018	is	provided	–	a	search	engine	with	key	words	and
a	reference	to	the	document	number	will	pull	out	each	session	that	the
ordinance/regulation	was	presented	or	on	the	Agenda.

	

Thank	you	for	your	attention.

	

	

William	J.	Maloney

City	Clerk

City	of	Lawrence

City	Hall	-	Room	107

200	Common	Street

Lawrence,	MA	01840



(tel)	978-620-3230

(fax)	978-722-9190

Email:		wmaloney@cityoflawrence.com
	

	

	

	

	


